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Fuji Chemical Industries Co., Ltd.

January 2, 2024

In regards to Ishikawa-Noto Earthquake 
(second report)

We would like to announce that we have confirmed the safety of all of our 
employees in the midst of large-scale earthquakes occurring repeatedly 
from the Noto region of Ishikawa Prefecture since the evening of January 
1, 2024.

Also, we have not identified any abnormalities in the infrastructures of 
our three plants(Honsha Plant, Gohkakizawa Plant, and Namerikawa
Plant) so far with our inspections.

Although not critical,  some damages have been observed inside and 
outside of  our buildings.  Also, a part of our equipment were found fallen 
down.   We therefore resume our operations after inspections and repairs.  
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and would appreciate 
your understanding.
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